
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 
Please can you ensure that we have at least 2 up 

to date contact numbers for your child.  If you have 

recently changed your telephone number or email 

address please can send Mrs Goddard a message 

on Dojo to update our records.  Thank you  

 
 

 

19th January 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

I have had lots of visitors to my 

office this week to show me their 

super work and it’s been lovely to 

see how confident our children 

are in telling me what they’ve 

learned and how they know they 

did well. I’m going to have to buy 

more reward stickers soon!  

On Monday, Father Peter came 

into school to take Collective 

Worship and talk to the children 

about the new year. Today, our 

Ace Committee took their second 

Celebrations Assembly, sharing 

the achievements of all our 

children. They are really 

improving in their presentation 

skills and make this a welcoming 

and positive time for everyone, 

living out of school vision: 
We respect each other and are proud of 

each other's achievements. We foster a love 

of learning and a determination to embrace 

new challenges. We are creative and 

enthusiastic in all of our teaching and 

learning and work together in a safe and 

happy environment, with Christian 

values at the heart of all we do. 
 

Dates this half term: 

 

Thursday 8th February 2024  Young Voices - Sheffield 

Friday 9th February 2024  School closes for half term 

Monday 19th February 2024  School reopens 

Wednesday 21st February 2024 Parent Evening 

 

 

  

Lunchtime Award 
 

Connie Evie 

Jonah Lucas 
 

Our school attendance target is 97% 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Did you know? 

 

Computing 

 

 

This week saw the return of 

Aberford’s KS2 computing club! 

Last night the children used 

Scratch to create their own quiz 

using coding blocks.  

Over the next few weeks we are 

going to learn how to use Green 

Screen.  We are then going to 

show the staff how to use it in 

class!   

Last week, children looked at 

internet safety in their 

computing lessons. Children in 

classes 2, 3 and 4 learn coding in 

our weekly computing lessons, 

taught by Mrs Sanpher for key 

stage 2 and Mrs Sharp for key 

stage 1.  

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.3 

Class 1 100 

Class 2 97.2 

Class 3 95.5 

Class 4 96.1 
Our school attendance target is 97% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 120 26 

Lotherton 132 44 

Parlington 118 35 

Hazlewood 120 26 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Ivy Being polite 

C1 Fearne Always give 100% 

C2 Theo A positive attitude 

C2 Hunter Being resilient 

C3 Freddie An amazing attitude 

C3 Teddy Wonderful writing 

C4 Theo Great maths work 

C4 Isaac KR Showing enthusiasm 

 


